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March 1, 2024
Police Applicant:

Thank you for your interest in the position of Police Officer with the Connecticut State Capitol Police. We appreciate your dedication to serving and protecting our community.

We are writing to inform you of the selection process for this position, which will be conducted from March 1, 2024, to June 1, 2024, on a rolling basis.

To be eligible to apply, candidates must have obtained a passing score on the CPCA Certified Level Police Officer Exam.

Upon submission of your application, it will be reviewed, and qualified candidates will be invited to participate in an oral board examination. These examinations will be held on the second Wednesday of every month.

Successful candidates from the oral board examination will then be scheduled for an interview with the Chief of Police. If you pass the Chief of Police interview, you will proceed to the background investigation stage.

Upon successful completion of the background investigation, you will be hired and begin Field Training. The background investigation includes but is not limited to a psychological evaluation (written and interview), a polygraph examination, a medical evaluation, and a drug test.  
We understand that this process may seem rigorous, but it is necessary to ensure that we select the most qualified individuals to join our team.

Should you have any questions or require further information regarding the selection process or the position itself, please do not hesitate to contact Sergeant Michael Bermudez at 860-240-8777.
Thank you once again for your interest in joining the Connecticut State Capitol Police. We look forward to potentially welcoming you to our team and wish you the best of luck throughout the selection process.

Thank you and good luck,
Luiz Casanova
Chief Luiz Casanova
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